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th
 September 2016 

Dear Parents, 
 
Here is our latest newsletter. 
 
I am pleased to say that, with the exception of one or two minor snagging issues, our roof 
repairs are complete. We have already identified the next priorities for improving the 
building and we will be bidding once again for replacement windows and for alterations 
and refurbishment of the main entrance area to improve security and accessibility as well 
as the general appearance. 
 
We have a PTFA coffee morning on Wednesday at 9.15am. when anyone who is 
interested in becoming involved in their work can come along and find out a bit more about 
what they do and the benefits it brings to the children. 
 
On Thursday there is a meeting for parents of Y6 children regarding the forthcoming  
Robinwood visit. The meeting starts at 5.15pm. 
 
The start of the year has also brought with it some staffing changes. First of all we are 
sorry to say goodbye to Miss Spurr. She is moving on to a new role in another setting and 
we wish her all the best and say thanks for all the hard work she has put in to the nursery 
provision over the last two years. Her role will be filled by Mrs.Brett who will no longer 
undertake after school club or lunchtime duties, although she will still continue with 
breakfast club. We will be undertaking a little more internal re-organisation to fill any gaps 
in classroom support that this leaves and will let you know about these once arrangements 
have been finalised. 
 
We are making arrangements for our first set of parents’ meetings and will let you have 
details of these shortly. 
 
Finally, please note that we are in the process of up-dating the website again and you can 
expect to see some changes to the format of the school prospectus section which we 
hope will make information easier and quicker to get to. We are also making the Special 
Needs information easier to access by relocating it to the About Us section and giving it its 
own page. There will also be a lot more information about the curriculum appearing over 
the next few weeks in order to comply with latest, ever growing, DfE checklist and class 
pages are in the process of being up-dated with new and archived content however there 
is a lot to do so please be patient and if there is anything you really need to know but can’t 
find on the site then please contact Miss Williams in the office directly. 
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Yours Sincerely, 
 
Andrew Tomlinson 

 


